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I can't believe I even have to write this but to put a roller coaster on top of Sandia Peak is a reckless and careless

thing to do. It is our obligation to safeguard and act as stewards for the great outdoors and its inhabitants and a

roller coaster would be extremely disruptive to the mountain and its wildlife.

I am proud to be from New Mexico, where a love and responsibility to the outdoors is an inherent facet of our

culture and to put a roller coaster on the mountaintop would make that statement a farce. 

The minimal recreation revenue that would be generated from this does not in any way outweigh or make up for

the irreparable harm that will be done to the mountain and its wildlife. 

Please do not move forward with this ridiculous, embarrassing project. 

Nicole Grundhoffer 

 

 


